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Galloway Township, NJ – Take a personal look at the experiences of present-day casino 
employees during a reading and discussion of “Just One More Hand: Life in the Casino 
Economy” at Stockton University’s Kramer Hall instructional site in Hammonton on Tuesday, 
April 14. 

“Just One More Hand” was written by Ellen Mutari, Stockton professor of Economics and 
Deborah M. Figart, Stockton professor of Education and Economics. The book explores the 
impact the current casino industry has on its employees. This is done by telling the stories of 
real employees and how the changing casino industry has made their jobs less stable, leading 
to more difficulties with their livelihoods than previously. 

Additionally, the book discusses how the construction of casinos outside Atlantic City has 
affected the industry.  

This free public event will be held in the instructional site at 5 p.m. at 30 Front St. in downtown 
Hammonton. Light refreshments will be served. 
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